
FREE TRAINING for LAW ENFORCEMENT
Presented by the New Jersey State Police

MASS & SPREE KILLINGS:
Exploring the correlation between Domestic Violence & 
Gender in Public Mass and Spree Killings

Dr. James Alan Fox, of Northeastern University, will explore mass and 
spree killings where the complex dynamics of domestic violence are of 
central significance and appear to be the principal precipitant of the killings 
and those incidents where domestic violence forms just one aspect of the 
case, but may nevertheless be central to developing an understanding of the 
killings.

Isla Vista Mass Murder Case Study
Commander Kelly Moore (Retired) and Sergeant Joe 
Schmidt of the Santa Barbara County Sheriff’s Office will 
provide a case study of the murderous rampage embarked 
on by Elliot Rodger on May 23, 2014 that resulted in the 
investigation of six homicides, twenty attempted homicides, 
four officer involved shootings, and seventeen crime scenes.

Who should attend: Law Enforcement (any experience level) & Prosecutors
(Registration begins at 8:15 a.m. / training will begin at 8:45 a.m.)

Please select your Training Location and utilize the appropriate registration link:

September 10, 2019
Morris County Public Safety Training Academy

500 W Hanover Ave, Morristown, NJ 07960
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mass-and-spree-killings-exploring-the-correlation-

between-domestic-violence-gender-and-race-in-registration-64632841569

September 11, 2019
NJ Forensic Science Technology Center

1200 Negron Drive, Hamilton, NJ 08691
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mass-and-spree-killings-exploring-the-correlation-

between-domestic-violence-gender-and-race-in-registration-64631788419

Any questions, please contact: SFC Joseph Wolf, NJSP Victim Services Unit at VictimServicesUnit@gw.njsp.org
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